
It has been another whirlwind of a month for the club, filled with meetings,
convention, events, community service, and even a new Snocat. This edition is full
of photos and more details of what the club has been doing, so I hope you take
some time to check it out. 

As I am writing this, it is lightly snowing, and the holidays are just days away. It
really is too easy to get caught up in the chaos of the season and forget to pause
and appreciate the dedication of our members who contribute their time and
talents to our successes – whether it is taking meeting minutes, balancing our
finances, volunteering on cold days to mark trails, giving up an afternoon to
groom trails, updating websites, and organizing events.  

We really are stronger together, and if you haven’t joined us in a while, we invite
you back. We would love to see you. Our next Club meeting will be January 2nd at
the Richmond Oasis at 7:30pm. As we know this is not possible, it would be great
to see ALL of our Club members at the next meeting.

Wishing everyone joy and peace during this Holiday Season!

Sincerely,
Kelly Weismantel
President of the Aberdeen Drift Buster Snowmobile Club
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Notes from the President...



MEETING DATES AND EVENTS
January 2nd - Drift Buster Club Meeting - Richmond Oasis 7:30pm

ABERDEENDRIFTBUSTERS.COM

For more information visit www.AberdeenDriftbusters.com 
or follow on Facebook @Aberdeen Drift Busters Snowmobile Club

Drift Busters in the Community
The Club recognizes all the support that Safe Harbor

provides to members of our community when they need
it most. Our Club is proud to have donated $500.00 for

them to continue their much-needed services. 
We hope other members of the community would

consider donating as well.

The Club participated in the
Aberdeen Downtown Association
Parade of Lights to benefit Safe

Harbor.
Thank you Lee and Tracy Olson for

representing the Club.

The Aberdeen Drift Buster
Snowmobile Club got a new to

use, Snocat and drag to be used
by the Club on the Dakota

Midland Trail. 
Now all we need is some snow!

http://www.aberdeendriftbusters.com/


55th Annual SDSA Convention
Brookings, SD

The Aberdeen Drift Busters Snowmobile Club was recognized
at the South Dakota Snowmobile Association 2024 Convention.

The Club brought home a few well-deserved awards.

SDSA Largest Club - Aberdeen
Drift Buster Snowmobile Club

2022 & 2023 - Two Years Running!

SDSA Teen of the Year - 
Jaden Rohrbach

SDSA Groomer of the Year - 
Sunny Pence

SDSA Family of the Year - 
Olson Family

Matt, Lee, & Tracy Olson



More photos from SDSA Convention

Members of the Aberdeen Drift
Buster Snowmobile Club
participated in a puzzle

challenge.

Weaver, checking on his new
Snocat. Making sure it is

comfortable!

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays from the Aberdeen Drift
Buster Snowmobile Club. Without the support of our members

and sponsors, the Club would not be what it is today. We
appreciate all your support and friendship. Hopefully we will
have a White Christmas so Weaver can use the new groomer!


